
BY ALDS. PEREZ, HAMILTON, COGGS, STAMPER, SPIKER, BORKOWSKI, LEWIS, RAINEY, 

JOHNSON, DODD 

Resolution recognizing and congratulating Nancy Hernandez on the occasion of her 50th 

birthday. 

 

WHEREAS, 

 

NANCY HERNANDEZ 
 

celebrated her 50th birthday with a Cinquentañera celebration featuring family and friends on 

November 1, 2019 at Wisconsin Hispanic Scholarship Foundation, Inc. and Mexican Fiesta, 

2997 S. 20th St.; and 

 

WHEREAS, Nancy Hernandez is a lifelong resident of Milwaukee and graduated from 

the Marquette University Graduate School of Management in 2002 where she now sits on the 

Board of Trustees; and 

 

WHEREAS, Nancy Hernandez is the founder of ABRAZO Multicultural Marketing and 

Communication, a leading integrated marketing firm with a fierce dedication to connecting 

companies with diverse communities through collaboration; and 

 

WHEREAS, Nancy Hernandez is president of the Hispanic Collaborative, past president 

of the Hispanic Professionals of Greater Milwaukee, former chair of the Milwaukee Public 

Library Foundation, recipient of the United Way Philanthropic Five award, and regionally 

known for her dedication to volunteerism, civic participation, and community outreach; and 

 

WHEREAS, Nancy is the mother of Delia and the loving wife of Andy and good friend to 

many in the greater Milwaukee area; now, therefore, be it 

 

             RESOLVED, That the Common Council of the City of Milwaukee herewith 

congratulates Nancy Hernandez on celebrating her 50th birthday and extends for her its sincere 

wishes for continued health and happiness; and, be it 

 

 FURTHER RESOLVED, That a suitably engrossed copy of this resolution be presented 

to Nancy Hernandez in recognition of her 50h birthday. 

  

Introduced by Common Council members José G. Pérez, Ashanti Hamilton, Milele A. Coggs, 

Russell W. Stamper, II, Scott Spiker, Mark A. Borkowski, Chantia Lewis, Khalif J. Rainey, 

Cavalier Johnson and Nikiya Dodd and approved by all members of the Milwaukee Common 

Council on November 5, 2019. 

 


